From: Vigneault, Christine

To: Attwala, Pravina
Subject: A072/20 - Addendum
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 9:02:33 AM

From: Elizabeth Perri-Bisnauth || G

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 10:59 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 21 Lacrosse Trail Kleinburg Summit Rear Gazebo and Shed

To whom this letter concerns,

My husband and | are in favour of the Silva’s family request to maintain their outdoor shed and
gazebo in its current size despite the city of Vaughan’s opposition due to the by laws currently in
place.

We reside across the street at 16 Lacrosse Trail. Our encounter with the Silva family thus far has
been very pleasant as they are very kind, generous, and responsible members of the Kleinburg
Summit neighbourhood.

| would like to indicate the following points of view that should be taken into consideration.

Firstly, as a neighbour we walk by the family’s home in the nearby ravine often. The shed and gazebo
are aesthetically pleasing and adds dimension to the surrounding open area. It does not interfere
with the walkway path nor the situated park adjacent to their property. The workmanship and
construction of the shed and gazebo appear to be very good quality and in good shape.

Secondly, the Kleinburg Summit neighbourhood is supposedly referred to as a prestigious and
elegant place to reside. Which is why a lot of York Region residents visit the Kleinburg village and
surrounding areas of interest. We hope that with further development our home investment will
reflect these ideals. Therefore, residents such as Natalia and Raphael Silva, at their own expense are
emphasizing what it feels like and looks like to reside in Kleinburg.

Thirdly, any opposing views from other neighbours should be taken lightly as | strongly believe these
residents may be arguing for the wrong reasons and not from a sincere stand point.

Lastly, we believe that in these difficult times the city of Vaughan should focus on issues that concern
the health and well-being of its residents. With that being said, our concerns are the following

1. There should be speed bumps as drivers are speeding which endangers the community

2. The Lane way adjacent to lacrosse trail often has vehicles parked in non parking zones which is
also a concern

3. Residents who care for their lawns are being incorrectly billed for water waste during summer
months when the majority of water is used to maintain the property and soft landscaping.
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| thank you kindly for taking the time to read our opinion in regards to this matter. | sincerely hope
that the Silva family does not need to waste any valuable time or money to destroy something that
was built to improve their home.

Kind Regards,

Elizabeth and Mohendra Bisnauth
16 Lacrosse Trail

Kleinburg, Ontario
L4H4S8

Kind Regards,

Elizabeth Perri-Bisnauth



